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BLYTH TOWN COUNCIL 

INFORMAL QUESTION SESSION PRIOR TO  

ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 

HELD ON THURSDAY 15 NOVEMBER 2018 

 

Number of Allotment Holders present: 1 

Question raised during the session 

Bolam Park Allotment Site 

 

A question was raised about the possibility of getting the lanes scraped 
and rolled instead of renewing them like the rest of the allotments. 

The General Services Officer advised that this would be a cheaper option 
than using eco proactive.  It would include all 9 lanes on the site. 

There is also a problem with the car park as it is being used as a turning 
point by taxis and other vehicles.  The GSO said it may be beneficial to 
look at a dropped bollard. He will explore costs and bring them back to 
the next Environment Committee.  

It was clarified that BTC have a statutory responsibility for the lanes, 
water and fencing on the allotments. 


